
 

Dear Dear Sir or Madam: 

At the request of Dr. Da-Jiang Li, a staff of our Department of Experimental 
Research, I am writing this letter of recommendation in full support of his application 
to your lab. 

Dr. Li has been working on scientific research for ten years and has much 
experience in biology and molecular biology. After got his PhD degree, he worked in 
our State Key Laboratory of Oncology in Southern China and Departments of Experimental 
Research nearly four years. His main works focused on the pathological effects of 
Epstein-Barr virus (EBV) in the course of nasopharyngeal carcinoma (NPC). He has 
completed a whole genomic sequence of EBV strain (GD1), which was published in 
JVI at 2005. He also did other works to identify a special NPC-related EBV substrain 
in Cantonese, which was prepared and intent to submit to JVI too. These works give 
us more information about special EBV substrain existing in Cantonese NPC patient. 
In these studies, Dr Li got his new training in Oncology and Virology. 

During the time Dr. Li studied in our cancer center, he display excellent quality as 
a research, he is industrious and creative, and he is helpful and cooperative too. I 
believe that he will be a good scientist in your lab. 

I am confident to introduce Mr. Li. Please let me know if you have any question 
on his capability and personality. 

Sincerely yours, 

Fang Yan 
Associated Professor of Cancer Cellular and Molecular Genetics, 
Department of Experimental Research, Cancer Center, 
Sun Yat-sen University, 
651, Dong Feng Road East, Guangzhou 510060, 
P. R. China 
Tel: 86-20-86301233 
Fax: 86-20-87343171 
E-mail: fyanzf@hotmail.com
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